
Newsletter  

Friday 18th September 2015 

 

 

Afternoon Tea 
 

The WPS annual Afternoon Tea was, once again, a great 
success! It was an opportunity for new parents to meet 
and join the existing WPS family, for tea and scones with 
jam and cream (all homemade in the school kitchen by Ms 
Byrne and her team). Many thanks to the Parents’  
Committee for organising and hosting the event and to the 
catering team for the delicious refreshments! 

Puzzle Club 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Reception-Form 2 are really enjoying Puzzle club every Tuesday at 12.35pm! 

 

Ballet Class 
 

On a Wednesday, the  
children have the  

opportunity to participate in 
a ballet class with Miss 

Michelle, learning grace, 
poise, balance, rhythm,  
response and listening 

skills.  



 
Monday 21st 
12.35pm Violin/Recorders Group 
4.00– 5.00pm Orchestra F3—F6 
  
Tuesday 22nd 
12.35pm Rec—Form 2 Puzzle Club 
12.35pm Form 3—6 Spanish Club 
2.30—3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 
3.30—4.15pm Form 1 & 2 Library Club 
4.00—5.00pm  Form 3 & 4 Zumba 
4.00—5.00pm Form 5 & 6 Sports Club
 . 
 
Wednesday 23rd 
12.35pm Chamber Choir  
12.45pm Form 1 & 2 Spanish Club 
2.30—3.00 pm  KG Ballet 
3.30pm U11 Netball v AESG (A) 
3.30—4.00pm Rec—F2 Ballet 
4.00—4.30pm Rec—F2 Street Dance 
 
Thursday 24th  
8.00am F3—6 Fencing Club 
10.35am Form 3—6 Library Club 
2.30—3.00pm KG Football 
4.00—5.00pm Form 3 & 4 Sports Club 
4.00—5.00pm Form 6 Maths Club 
  
Friday 25th  
School Birthday Assembly 
Individual photos and PC Calendar 
12.35pm School Council 
3.30—4.15pm Rec-Form 2 Football 
4.15—5.00pm Form 3—6 Football 
 
Saturday 26th 
Parents’ Committee Hog Roast 
 

What’s On Next Week  

Stars of the Week 

 
Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  

effort and hard work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following  

children who have celebrated their  

birthday this week: 

 

Louis F1    Evie Rec.    Rory KG 
 

 
Second Hand Uniform Shop 

 
Please remember that our Second Hand  
Uniform shop is open every Thursday morning 
from 9.00 to 9.30am. There 
is some good  quality  
clothing to be found at very 
reasonable prices. If you 
are unable to visit the shop 
yourself please contact your 
Form Rep. 

Miss Davies requests that the final 

few parents still needing to settle 

their accounts, please do so by  

Monday 21st September at the latest 

Don’t forget  
Saturday 26th 
September at 
5.00pm 


